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Lucy Tsai

From: Y.G. Gwon [ykkwon@onetech.co.kr]
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2007 8:32 PM
To: Lucy Tsai
Subject: RE: RITS-N Co., Ltd., FCC ID: VQP-RT321A,  Assessment NO.: AN07T7281, Notice#1
Attachments: VQP-RT321A_Report-rev02.doc

Dear Lucy, 
 
Thank you for your comment regarding this project. 
I would like to send our revised test report to you, so please review attached file at your 
earliest convenience.  
I think the limit is based on average limit, because we calculated average level factor on 
the test data. 
 
Best Regards, 
Y. G. Gwon (權容廣) 
ONETECH Corp. 
RF/EMC Div. 
TEL: +82‐31‐765‐8289 (Ext.107) 
FAX: +82‐31‐766‐2904 
  
‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Lucy Tsai [mailto:lucy.tsai@ccsemc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2007 7:43 AM 
To: Y.G. Gwon 
Subject: FW: RITS‐N Co., Ltd., FCC ID: VQP‐RT321A, Assessment NO.: 
AN07T7281, Notice#1 
 
Dear Mr. Gwon, 
 
Q#1:  Per 15.231(a), a manually operated transmitter shall employ a switch that will 
automatically deactivate the transmitter within not more than 5 seconds of being released. 
Please provide test result to demonstrate the compliance. 
Q#2: The limit for bandwidth is not correct. Please correct. 
 
FYI: The limit of spurious emission specified in 15.231(b) is based on average value but not 
peak. So the limit of peak reading for this case should be 95dBuV/m.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Lucy 
 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the 
original e‐mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. 
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the e‐mail 
address listed below the name of the sender. 


